
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 13 June 2022 

 

FULLBROOK PRIDE MONTH UPDATE 🏳️🌈 

Pride Stall: This week, there has also been a Pride stall 

running at lunchtime where students can buy various 

themed items to show their support for equality here at 

Fullbrook.  

Competition: Our month of Pride activities continues with a competition 

that was launched with students at the start of the week. This is an 

opportunity for everyone to get really creative about how they celebrate 

pride and the LGBTQ+ community. Entry deadline is Friday 24 June, and 

please see the poster on page 3 for full details.  

Mufti Day: There will now be a mufti day on Friday 24 June for students 

Fullbrook Pride Non-Uniform Day 🏳️🌈. Staff and students alike are 

encouraged to support our efforts to complete the Equalities Wall Art by 

donating £1 and wearing bright colours and/or rainbows for the day. House 

points will be available for each item of clothing that is a bright colour, or has 

a rainbow on it. The usual rules for appropriate clothes will apply, and there 

will be a reminder of thise given to students during tutor time.  

 “It takes no compromise to give people their rights…it 

takes no money to respect the individual. It takes no 

political deal to give people freedom. It takes no survey 

to remove repression.” Harvey Milk 

TRAIN STRIKE TUESDAY 21 JUNE TO THURSDAY 23 

JUNE 2022 

There is a rail strike planned for Tuesday and Thursday next week and 

notification of significant disruption on Wednesday. 

Year 11 and 13 Students taking GCSE and A Level Exams- JCQ 

have said that special consideration will not be grated to students who do 

not arrive to exams as usual due to the train strike because there has been 

notice of the strike with enpugh time to make alternative arrnagements.   

                              

                              

INSPIRED TO 

ACHIEVE FAIR - 

REMINDER 

Don’t forget the Fullbrook 6 

Inspired to Achieve fair takes 

place on Wednesday 29th June 

between 5-7pm.   

This is a fantastic opportunity to 

view the projects our students 

have worked on, and for 

students to find out more about 

the programme which they 

could be part of when they join 

Fullbrook 6. Students will 

present their projects at stations 

around the hall throughout the 

evening and look forward to 

answering your questions. 

This is a ‘drop in event’ so you 

don’t need to book to attend. 

See page 5 for further details. 

 



  

It is therefore vital that students with exams on Tuesday, Wednesday or 

Thursday next week make alternative arrnages to arrive for their exams on 

time. Please contact the Year 11 team if this present a problem. 

Teachers - Some staff live a long way form the school and travel by train. We 

are attempting to make alternative arrnagements for them. However, if this is 

not possible, any staff who cannot get to school on Tuesday Wendesday and 

Thursday next week will teach lessons remotely and classes will be supervised 

to support students to work with their usual techer via Teams. 

FULLBROOK YEAR 8 ARTISTS  HELP CREATE MURAL 

Year 8 have been working on an Environmental Art Project and as part of that, 

designs by 22 students were selected to provide inspiration for a mural which 

will go on a wall near West Byfleet station. Last week the students met with the 

artist who will create the mural. During their session, they identified elements 

that are key to the local area, which will be incorporated.  

When the mural is being created/complete, we will share more details with you, 

but in the meantime, please see page 4 for some pictures of the artist’s visit with 

the students. 

YEAR 9 ARTWORK 

The year 9 art class have been working hard to create distorted self-portraits 

using acrylic paint - for many this was their first time using this media! It required 

a lot of patience and perseverance from each of them when mixing skin tones 

and matching colours to their own manipulated photographs. It was a task outside 

many of their comfort zones but it's clear they certainly rose to the challenge 

and the Art Department are extremely proud of their outcomes. Take a look for 

yourself on page 4. 

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

This week we would like to highlight a great read from our June reading list of LGBTQ+ books. 

In My Brother's name is Jessica by John Boyne, we meet Sam Waver who has always been 

a loner: bullied, struggling at school, and has parents who have very little time for him. The one 

person he has always been able to rely on is his beloved older sibling, Jason - but when they 

announce that they are transitioning, Sam's life is thrown upside down. He's convinced nothing 

will ever be the same again - but as Sam is about to discover, nothing is more constant than 

love. 

My Brother's name is Jessica has been described as a moving and heartfelt portrait of one 

family's journey to acceptance and a must read for all ages. 

Available to borrow from the LRC. 

WANT TO WORK AT FULLBROOK? 

We currently have a number of full time and part time support roles at Fullbrook. Please click here to find out more 

and how to apply.  

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/monthly-reading-lists/
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

w/c Monday 20 June Assessment window for Year 10  

Thursday 23 June Sports Day 

Friday 24 June Mufti Day for Fullbrook Pride (see article on page 1 for details) 

Monday 27 June Year 10 into 11 Induction Evening (info to follow shortly) 

Friday 1 July Year 11 Prom 

Monday 4 July Year 11 Formal Assembly 



  

  



  

  



  

 


